NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING VIA VIDEOCONFERENCE AND
TELECONFERENCE

The Sealy 4B Economic Development Corporation (SEDC) will conduct a public hearing to receive
comments for the following proposed project and expenditure of funds:

1) The SEDC will receive comments for a proposed project to fund all or part of development plan(s) for
the City of Sealy either directly or through reimbursement. Funding is not to exceed $120,000.00. The
project and expenditure of funds will promote new and expanded business development in Sealy.

The SEDC will hold the public hearing in which all interested persons shall have the right to be heard
regarding such proposed project funding and expenditure of funds. The public hearings will be held via
ZOOM videoconference and teleconference on Tuesday, July 28, 2020, at 6:00 p.m. The meeting will be
available to members of the public and allow for two-way communications for those desiring to
participate via videoconference and teleconference. To attend via videoconference, follow link to:
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88172461661. To attend the meeting via teleconference, please use one
of the following phone numbers: 1-346-248-7799 or 1-669-900-6833 The meeting ID: 881 7246 1661
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